
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham  Kent  ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year R Workshop – Monday 20th May. 

 

We are very excited that we have booked a River, Rodents and Reptiles workshop to support our 

learning this term and to provide the children with a hands on learning opportunity.  In previous 

years the children have really enjoyed this experience and been highly motivated.  

 

So that the workshop can go ahead we need to ask for a small contribution of £2 from each child, 

which will be added to your Eduspot accounts.    If we do not have enough donations we may need 

to cancel the workshop so please support this opportunity.   

 

If you have any queries please do speak to us and we look forward to 

sharing lots of photos with you afterwards.  

 

With thanks in advance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Smajli 

EYFS Lead 

 


